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October 30, 2019 

 

Mr. Jim Doody 

Elam Construction, Inc. dba Sandco, Inc. 

556 Struthers Ave. 

Grand Junction, CO  81501 

 

Re: Dillon Ranch Pit, Permit No. M-1987-064, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-5 
 

Dear Mr. Doody: 

 

On October 30, 2019 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision application submitted 

to the Division on October 28, 2019, addressing the following: 

 

 Install a 12,000 gallon Above Ground Fuel Storage Tank with secondary containment. 

 

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 5 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-1987-064.  

All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1987-064 remain in full force and effect.  If you have any questions 

or concerns please feel free to contact me at the Division’s Grand Junction Field Office, by phone at 970-243-6368 or by 

email at lucas.west@state.co.us.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Lucas J. West 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

 

 

Cc: Travis Marshall, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Ec: Lee Ware, Environmental Manager, Kilgore Companies, LLC. 
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